
From: vic kley [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 1:43 AM 
To: aia_implementation 
Subject: Fees and Budgetary Items- Micro-entity fees tied to assignment not inventor 

AIA provides for a micro-entity. We request that the micro-entity treatment 
important to start-ups be such that it is measured as the entity to which an 
application is assigned. 

Otherwise if related to the inventor, entities which wish to use proven inventors in 
their process of innovation will be disadvantaged and the employment of 
inventors/engineers/scientists will be inhibited in favor of inexperienced sources. 

Vic Kley 
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